
  

4 June 2002

Mr Michael Rawstron
General Manager
Regulatory Affairs- Electricity
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
PO Box 1199
DICKSON ACT 2602

Dear Michael,

Re: SPI PowerNet's Revenue Cap Application

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission relating to SPI PowerNet’s
Transmission Network Revenue Cap Application 2003-2008.  Please note the
following:

(i) TXUA have a number of issues that are being considered as part of the
review process by the ACCC in SPI PowerNet’s application.  However,
we believe that these issues will be adequately addressed by other
participants as part of the review process.

(ii) To the extent required, TXUA believes that it may be able to comment on
SPI PowerNet’s submission after the draft decision is made.

If you require any further information please contact Con Noutso on 03 8628-
1240.

Yours sincerely

Caryle Demarte
General Manager
Regulatory and Government Affairs


